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Dear Sirs 

Please find below my comments on the Local Plan 

1. I object to the loss of green belt land that is being designated as land on which to build houses. The number 
of houses stated as being "required" to be built is not based on a credible methodology and far exceeds the 
actual number required. 
2. By allowing the building on green belt you are pulling investment away from the major connurbations of 
Manchester and Liverpool and adversely impacting in 
their attempts at regeneration. 
3. The loss of prime agricultural land which can not be replaced. 
4. The failure to fully utilise brown sites before the release of green belt e.g. Fiddlers Ferry. 
5. The plans to build houses on Culcheth  and Croft sites will cause further congestion on already busy roads. 
6. The additional number of houses will put pressure on public services such as local schools, doctors surgeries 
etc that are already full. 
7. The loss of green spaces will have a detrimental impact on the amenity of local residents 

Yours faithfully 

Pauline Hunter 
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Sent from my iPad 




